
Diary Dates  

 

MARCH 

Mon 9th  - Women in STEM workshop for  

  select Year 6 pupils –  

  9.00am-12.30pm 
 

Tues 10th  - Parents’ Evening – 3.30pm- 

  6.00pm 
 

Weds 11th  - Year 3 Trip to Reading  

  Museum 
 

- Year 6 Easter Workshop at St. 

  Michael's Church 
 

Thurs 12th  - Year 5/6 Girls Football  

  Tournament at EPCS 
 

 - Parents’ Evening – 6.00pm- 

  8.00pm 
 

Fri 13th  - Reptile Encounters visiting  

  Reception classes 
 

- Year 1 Dodgeball  

 Tournament vs Evendons –  

 1.00pm-3.00pm 
 

Tues 17th  - Year 5 Hockey Tournament 
 

- Year 2 Trip to Brooklands 

Museum 

 

Weds 18th  - Reception Supporting  

  Reading Workshop with Ms  

  York – 2.30pm and 6.00pm 

 

Thurs 19th  - Year 6 SATs Meeting –  

  2.45pm and 6.00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

  

Weekly Update 
Friday 6th March 

FRoGS 

The FRoGS will be holding their first Car Boot Sale on Saturday 4th April.   

If you would like more information about this or any other FRoGS event, please email them at 

frogspta@gmail.com  

Questionnaires 

You should have all received an email with 

information regarding our annual school 

parent survey.  We would be grateful if you 

would please take a few minutes of your time 

to answer these simple questions.  Your 

feedback is essential to us so we can improve 

areas where improvement is needed, and 

celebrate the things that need to be 

celebrated.  The survey can be found here 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GHPSPare

nts2020 

If you have any problem with the link or would 

like a hard copy of the survey, please get in 

touch with the school office. 

School Closure - Update 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

all our parents and carers for their 

understanding of the precautions taken to 

close the school this week.  Maiden Erlegh 

Trust are dedicated to the wellbeing of all their 

students and the decision to close was taken 

as a precautionary measure to help protect 

those most vulnerable. 

Attendance Reporting 

If your child is absent from school for any 

reason, it is essential that you call in and report 

their absence before 8.30am every day they 

are not in school.  You can call at any time 

and leave a voicemail by pressing Option 1. 

mailto:frogspta@gmail.com
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